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November 2006 
 
Dear Client, 
 
Two years ago, Genworth Financial, Inc. began its journey to complete independence from General 
Electric Company (GE) through one of the largest public offerings in history.  Since that time we have 
been making changes to reflect this new identity. 
 
As part of our transition to the Genworth name, the legal name of GE Group Life Assurance Company 
(GEGLAC) has been changed to Genworth Life and Health Insurance Company (GLHIC).  You may 
have already seen this name on our recent correspondence with you.  
 
We want to assure you that the coverage you purchased from GE Group Life Assurance Company as 
well as the administrative and billing procedures currently in effect will not change because of this 
name change.  What you are already seeing are changes in the appearance of our forms as we begin 
to incorporate our new Genworth name and logo into our operations.  You may continue to see our 
former name in some correspondence during this transition period as we work to update our systems 
and modify our forms. 
 
Every employee insured under your current GE Group Life Assurance plan needs to be made aware 
of this transition.  To help you communicate this change to your employees we are providing a name 
change endorsement to show that Genworth Life and Health Insurance Company provides coverage 
for your firm.  A copy of this should be distributed to each employee for attachment to his or her 
existing certificates.  If your employees have elected to receive information in electronic form, the 
forms may be downloaded from our website at www.gefinancialbenefits.com. 
 
We anticipate that the most commonly asked question you will receive from your employees will be 
about using their current Identification (ID) cards.  All current cards with the GE Group Life Assurance 
Company name will remain active and may be used by your employees.  That is, they do not need 
cards with the new name in order to access their benefits.  If you have received cards reflecting the 
new name, your employees may start using them at any time. 
 
We look forward to continuing to service your employee benefit needs.  If you have any questions 
regarding your coverage or the products and services available to you through Genworth Life and 
Health Insurance Company, please contact your broker or your Group Policyholder Service 
Department at 1-800-451-2513. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Suzanne M. Schoch 
Senior Vice President of Product Management and Valuations 
Employee Benefits Group 
Genworth Life and Health Insurance Company 
 

Affiliated Companies:  Genworth Life and Health Insurance Company, Professional Insurance Company (In California, PIC Life Insurance Company), 
GE Group Administrators, Inc. (In California, GE Administrators), California Benefits Dental Plan (CalBen) 


